
Would you be interested in
joining a team to design an

online resource for parents/
carers of adolescents who

self-harm or who have
considered/ attempted

suicide?

parents / guardians of adolescents
who have engaged in self-harm or

who have attempted suicide. 

Who we are looking for:

You must be free to take part in
discussion groups (3 X 2hr) on the design,
appearance, and format of the website.



You will receive payment of 

€36 for each session.

Calling parents/carers
of adolescents who
self-harm or have

thoughts of suicide

A team from University
College Dublin, Pieta and
Maynooth University are
working with the National

Office for Suicide
Prevention to develop a

resource for parents/
guardians.

Contact Prof Eilis Hennessy
eilis.hennessy@ucd.ie


